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6H (18) Tong Mong Chi, Claudia 
 

7th January, 2021 

Dear Miss Lo, 

We are writing because the Student Union would like to help Red Cross 
to raise money for the poor people in Africa.  We think our ideas will 
help solve some problems for the poor people there. 

The people in Africa do not have enough food and they are starving 
because there was a flood two weeks ago and the crops were ruined.  
The people also suffer from diseases because they are too poor.  They 
can’t buy medicine and there is not enough medicine too.  The people 
can’t sleep well in the tents because the weather is too hot and the people 
do not have fans. 

We want to raise money for Red Cross to buy medicine and fans by 
selling crafts that we have made.  We would also like to teach people to 
grow food so we want to carry out special projects on growing food. 

We hope you will be able to help us organize the charity events. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Claudia Tong 

Chairman of the Student Union 



	

 


